
This program is designed to review each of the major changes in CPR that are recommended by the 
American Heart Association.  The areas of review will be for Basic Life Support, Heartsaver CPR with 
AED and First aid.  This program is recommended for each CPR instructor that is aligned with the
 Alabama Department of Public Health.

Conference Details: 
Target Audience:  ADPH CPR Instructors
Continuing Education:  None for this program.
Registration:  www.adph.org/alphtn
Technical Information: To receive complete technical information you must register at www.adph.org/alphtn 
	 Satellite - Live satellite conference on C band (analog).    
	 Webcast - Watch with RealPlayer or Windows Media Player. Test your computer with the “test connection link” at www.adph.org/alphtn  
      Audio - To listen by phone, call 1-888-557-8511. Enter access code 972-1530 #. Press # again to listen to the conference.   
     On Demand - Available 2-3 business days after the live broadcast from the On Demand page of our website.
Conference Materials: Posted on our website approximately one week before the program for registered participants. 
Conference Details Questions: Call: 334-206-5618 | Email: alphtn@adph.state.al.us

FACULTY:
Angela Bretherick, RN, BSN, MA, CHES

 Surveillance Nurse
 Public Health Area 1 

Alabama Department of Public Health

Thresa Dix, MSN, RN 
Nurse Educator

 Alabama Department of Public Health

Karen M. Landers, MD, FAAP
 Assistant State Health Officer

Pediatrics Consultant
Alabama Department of Public Health

Satellite Conference and Live Webcast
Thursday, March 24, 2011, 8:00-9:30 a.m. (Central Time)
9:00-10:30 a.m. (Eastern)    7:00-8:30 a.m. (Mountain)    6:00-7:30 a.m. (Pacific)

PROGRAM OBJECTIVE:
1. Review the CPR Guidelines changes as recommended by the 

American Heart Association. 

Produced by the Alabama Department of Public Health 
The Alabama Department of Public Health is a partner of the Public Health Training Network


